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TÜV Rheinland (China) Ltd. is conducting an audit on Suntory Products Limited Okudaisen 
Bunanomori Water Plant, for compliance to the Alliance for Water Stewardship International 
Water Stewardship Standard Version 1.0:2014.  
 
The audit is scheduled to take place on 24- 25 October 2018 at: 
1177 Kasarabara 
Aza, Mitsukue, Oaza, Kofu-cho 
Hino-gun, Tottori 689-4424  
Japan 
 
 
Scope of the evaluation process  
 
The evaluation process includes:  
• Public notification and the solicitation of comments from interested stakeholders  
• Audit planning on document review  
• On-site assessment of compliance to the AWS Standard  
• Report describing the evaluation process and findings, forming the basis for the certification 

decision  
• The certification decision  
 
Call for stakeholder’s input 
 
TÜV Rheinland (China) Ltd. welcomes comments on the compliance of Suntory Products Limited 
Okudaisen Bunanomori Water Plant to the AWS Standard. 
 
Options for communicating your feedback are:  
 
• • Meeting with TÜV Rheinland (China) Ltd. audit team on site. The public meeting for 
stakeholders will take place at the Suntory Products Limited Okudaisen Bunanomori Water Plant 
on 24/10/2018 from 15:00 to 16:30. 
 
• Submit written comments via mail to TÜV Rheinland (China) Ltd. audit team. Stakeholders 
submitting written questions or concerns shall clearly identify themselves and shall clearly define 
the interest they represent.   
 
TÜV Rheinland (China) Ltd.  assessment team contact details are as follows: 
Lead Auditor:  Ian Jiang +86 2028 39 1495 ian.jiang@tuv.com 
Audit team Member Auditor: Hiroyuki Arie  hiroyuki.arie@tuv.com 
 


